
 

 

SAFETY UPDATE  

Recall NOTICE 
 

Stonewall Kitchen is voluntarily recalling a limited amount of Gluten 
Free Cinnamon Sugar Doughnut Mix due to undeclared wheat allergen. 
There is no danger or risk of consuming the affected products by 
consumers who do not have an allergy to or sensitivity to wheat or 
gluten, and those consumers may continue to safely enjoy the 
Product. 
 
Customers who purchased the affected product shall contact us at 
recallinfo@vitacost.com for a full refund.  
 

Recalled Products Sold by Vitacost.com 
Product Description UPC Product Lot Code 

Stonewall 
Kitchen  Gluten Free 
Cinnamon Sugar 
Doughnut Mix -- 18 oz 

711381313329 
Enjoy By Date:  
03-09-2025 &  

       03-10-2025 
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